Table of Contents

WELCOME TO OUR COMMUNITY PAGE 2

GRADUATES 2000 PAGE 16

> STUDENT LIFE PAGE 49

> > ATHLETICS PAGE 81

COMMUNITY LIFE PAGE 97

YEAR IN REVIEW Page 120



ST. FRANCIS COLLEGE

Office of the President

Dear Graduates,

I am very pleased to congratulate the members of the St. Francis College Class of 2000.

The end of your undergraduate career signals the beginning of your membership in our alumni family, where the contributions you made to the College's reputation as undergraduates will continue in your day to day lives once you leave here. As men and women of St. Francis, you will uphold the values and precepts of the College as you make your way in the world. And you will always have a home here in the St. Francis College community.

All of us wish you the very best and look forward to seeing you on many return visits to Alma Mater.

Congratulations.

ST PR

Sincerely in St. Francis,

Frank J. Macchiarola

President